
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 15th May  Coeliac Awareness day - Wear an item of Orange (no football kits) 

Tuesday 16th May  Eurovision Day - Wear and item  of Yellow & Blue (no football kits) 

Thursday 18th May  Ascension Day Mass - Key Stage 2 children 10am @Church 

Friday 19th May   Y1-Y6 Cricket sessions -  wear PE Kit 

Friday 26th May   Break for Half term (normal time) 

Monday 5th June   Return to school - 8.40am 

Look out for updates on our school website stcharlescatholicprimary.com    

or follow us on Twitter @CharlesPrimary 

May Half Term Activities 
Year 3 Trip to Eurovision 

Village 

Year 3 enjoyed a trip to the Eurovision village 
this Tuesday (9th May) It was an opportunity to 

see the internationally renowned English        
National Opera. They experienced two very        
different musical worlds: one epic outdoor     

performance. The world-renowned ENO Chorus 
and Orchestra, conducted by Stephen Bell and 
former Eurovision contestants and international 

opera stars performed classical arrangements of 
some of the Song Contest’s greatest hits.  

A huge THANK YOU to all the parents who 
helped on the trip. 

 

 

 

 

St Charles’ Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 

“Love, learn and grow together”  

Headteacher Mrs Rebecca Dean               5th May 2023 

Let’s Celebrate! 

We have been busy in school over the last couple of weeks.  The      
children enjoyed our Rock Star Day, raising money for Cash4Kids. The 
children looked fabulous in their outfits - definitely something we will 
do again! As we raised over than £150, our school was put into a draw to 
win a school disco and we WON!!!!! More details to follow soon. 

The school gathered together last Friday (5th 
May) to celebrate the King’s Coronation. School 
was decorated with Union Jacks and we        
enjoyed a picnic lunch and parade of crowns.  

On Monday, we are asking the children to wear 
an item of orange to as we have a Coeliac    
Disease Awareness Day, with a challenge to 
complete over half term. 

On Tuesday, the children will be having a      
Eurovision day. Look on our Twitter page for 
photos and updates. 



 

Class 

Attendance & 
Punctuality for 

this week 

WHOLE 

SCHOOL 

96.33% 

22 Lates 

Reception  94.64% 

   4 Lates 

Year 1 92.26% 

 5 Lates 

Year 2 99.14% 

 1 Late 

Year 3 98.33% 

  4 Lates 

Year 4 96.88% 

   5 Lates 

Year 5 89.81% 

3 Lates 

Year 6 100% 

  0 Lates 

Have you been an Attendance  
HERO this week?  

Congratulations to Year 6 for   
being our best attenders this 
week.  Year 6 also had best    

punctuality for the week. 

Absence = Lost Opportunities 

We have had FABULOUS attendance and punctuality this 

week and we really want this to continue in order that your 

children can receive the most out of what education has to 

offer. Please may this continue for the rest of term. Thank 

you all for supporting your children with their attendance 

and punctuality.  As we have informed you on several      

occasions, the children begin their learning the moment 

they enter the classroom each  morning.  It really does make 

a huge difference and ensure they are not missing out on 

anything, Lessons first thing include Phonics which is vital in 

helping children to read.  

Our school gates open at 8.40am each morning.  All children 

should be in school before the gates close at 8.55 am.   

Mental Health Week 15th-19th May 

This year the theme for Mental Health Week is anxiety. There are training and support 
events for parents. Please visit https://www.liverpoolcamhs.com/working-with-children/
mental-health-awareness-week-15th-19th-may/ 

 

 

 

 

    #ShineALightOnCoeliac 
 
1 in 100 people in the UK have coeliac disease, but only 
36% are diagnosed. The children will be learning about 
what Coeliac is and how the condition is managed. Children 
will be able to sample a range of gluten free food items to see if they can tell the      
difference. 
 
Using the theme of 100 - we are asking the children to do a 100 of something - whether 
that be swimming 100 lengths, hula hooping for 100 seconds, walk for 100 minutes, read 
a 100 pages. We want to know what you can do! Please send a photo of you doing your 100 
challenge to your class teacher and you can win one of our lovely prizes!!!! 
 
We are also asking the children to wear an item of Orange to school on Monday 15th May 
help us to shine a light on Coeliac. 
 
I look forward to seeing your challenges - please send a photo to your class teacher on 
Dojo with a sentence about what you did by the 5th June to be judged in our challenge. 

Year 5 & 6 Football 

 

Well done to the team of girls and 
boys from Year 5 & 6 who took part 
in a tournament with lots of other 
Liverpool schools.  

We are delighted to hear that the 
team 
won all 
their 
games. 

 

 
Family Learning - Writing 


